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Dear Director 

We write to advise of clarifications to evidence given at the Budget Estimates hearing 

for Legislative Council Portfolio Committee No. 1 - Premier and Finance on 5 March 

2025. 

The following statement is recorded on Page 59, paragraph 3 of the uncorrected 

transcript: 

DONNA AWAD: I can't tell you off the top of my head. I think at least eight or nine 

people applied. I can probably confirm that afterwards. There were eight or nine people 

that applied. 

For clarity and factual accuracy, this should be amended to: 

DONNA AWAD: NSW Treasury received five proposals for the Toll Reform Financial 

Adviser role. The unsuccessful proponents will not be disclosed as this is commercial­

in-confidence. 

The following statement is recorded on Page 79, paragraph 21 of the uncorrected 

transcript: 

SONYA CAMPBELL: Chair, I can provide a couple of answers to Ms Ward's questions, if I 

may. To the question of how many times has the State's negotiation team met with the 

toll road concessionaires this year, the answer is six. 

For clarity and factual accuracy, this should be amended to: 

SONYA CAM PB ELL: Chair, I can provide a couple of answers to Ms Ward's questions, if I 

may. To the question of how many times has the State's negotiation team met with the 

toll road concessionaires this year, the answer is seven. 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely 

Sonya Campbell Donna Awad 

Deputy Secretary, Commercial Executive Director, Tolling Reform 

Date: 01/04/2025 
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